
 
Dear Madam, 
Please understand and support the opposition to HB 2509. It would harm the little guy, make way for big 
Ag to call the shots and continue their poisoning of our food and environment as well as be another step 
in undermining Democracy and our right to farm without harm. 
Regards, 
Cheryl Levie. RN 
Mother of childhood cancer survivor    
Sent from my iPhone 
 


